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Appendix  6

Confirmation of Drawing Scales



1

Caoimhe O'Connor

From: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 7 May 2024 09:17
To: Caoimhe O'Connor
Subject: RE: ABP- 315655-23 Planning Drawings Scales

Hi Caoimhe, 
 
I can confirm that these scales are acceptable.  
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
Lauren   
 

From: Caoimhe O'Connor <Caoimhe.o'connor@mwp.ie>  
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 12:30 PM 
To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie> 
Subject: ABP- 315655-23 Planning Drawings Scales 
 

 
Good Morning, 
 
MWP are currently preparing drawings for a planning applicaƟon for a wind farm (ABP- 315655-23) 
 
In relaƟon to the Site locaƟon maps we are proposing a scale of 1:50,000 with more detailed site locaƟon plans at 
1:5,000. 
 
For the site layout plans we are proposing a scale of 1:1000 as this would reduce the amount of drawings required and it 
is what we have submiƩed in previous wind farm applicaƟons. 
 
For more detailed elements such as site entrances etc. the scale will be 1:500. 
 
Could you please confirm if the above scales are acceptable for a wind farm development please? 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

Caoimhe O’Connor 
 
e caoimhe.o’connor@mwp.ie    
t +353 (0)66 7123404    w www.mwp.ie   
 

Reen Point, Blennerville,  
Tralee, Co. Kerry, V92 X2TK, Ireland 
 

 Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or opening 
attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.  


